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Dear Ms. Krepelka / Arlington Select Board -

Could I please ask that the following issue be included on your upcoming agenda as
“Correspondence Received” ?

I am an Arlington resident for the past 10 years, and a homeowner at 30 Lewis Avenue
for the past 9 years. At the end of our block, Lewis Avenue converges with Franklin
Street and Phillips Street in a 4-way intersection with no stop signs, and with very
bad sight lines. We have many kids in our neighborhood who pass through this
intersection on a daily basis, and I witness a “close call” between cars speeding
through every couple of months. Could I ask that the Select Board please look into
adding some stop signs to this intersection/ We have many 4-way intersections in our
neighborhood, and this is the only one that does not have any stop signs.

Thank you,

Jess Leber

30 Lewis Avenue
Arlington, MA 02474



